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20 September 2022 

 

To whom it may concern, 

Invitation to attend the ICN Cartel Workshop in Auckland (5th to 8th December 2022) 

The New Zealand Commerce Commission is pleased to invite you to the annual International 
Competition Network (ICN) Cartel Workshop to be held at the Pullman Hotel in Auckland 
between 5th and 8th December. The workshop brings together representatives from ICN 
member agencies to discuss latest techniques and experiences around detection, 
investigation and enforcement in respect of cartel conduct in breach of member agencies 
law. 

Please contact us if further information is required. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Grant Chamberlain 
Cartel Manager 


